Engineering Department
City of La Crosse
400 La Crosse Street
La Crosse, WI 54601-3396
(608)789-7505
Fax (608)789-8184

February 17, 2014

To: Randy Turtenwald
Re: Report of Responses
Request For Proposal For Real Estate Negotiations

North Side Bicycle Trail and Bridge
Project No. 5991-05-08 & 93, 5991-07-17

Randy:

I sent a Request for Proposal to three firms. The responses are as follows:

Erickson Right-Of-Way Services $ 3,300.00
MSA Professional Services $ 11,450.00
SRF Consulting No Response

Given the fact that we retained Erickson Right-Of-Way services in the past, and we are
familiar with their work, I recommend that we retain Erickson Right-Of-Way Services in the
amount of § 3,300.00.

Please contact me if you have questions.

Regards,

P A o

Gregory P. Kozelek P. E.
Project Engineer




